
 
 

Department of Motor Vehicles 
 

Invitation to Public Workshop 
Autonomous Vehicles Regulations 

 
The Department of Motor Vehicles (department) invites the public to participate in a workshop 
and provide ideas regarding the development of proposed regulations governing the operation of 
Autonomous Vehicles, pursuant to Vehicle Code section 38750.   
 
The department invites all interested parties, including manufacturers, individuals with technical 
and subject matter expertise in the design, development, and verification of autonomous vehicle 
technology, consumer, labor, and public interest groups, local governments, potential end-users 
of autonomous vehicle technology, and academic/research institutions, to attend.    
 

DMV Public Workshop 
Autonomous Vehicles 
 
DATE:   July 14, 2023 
TIME:   The workshop will begin at 9:00 AM and will conclude after the last  

speaker has been heard. 
LOCATION:  California Public Utilities Commission Auditorium 
ADDRESS:  505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco, CA 94102 

 
A full agenda will be provided prior to the workshop and will be available on the department’s 
website.   
 
To get a sense of potential workshop participation, the department requests that anyone planning 
to participate in the workshop notify the department of their attendance via email 
(LADRegulations@dmv.ca.gov) by July 7, 2023.  This advance notification is not required to 
attend or participate in the workshop.    
 
If you have any questions, please contact Randi Calkins by e-mail at 
LADRegulations@dmv.ca.gov 
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